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Pamela Martin

From: BEVERLEY BOWES < >

Sent: February 21, 2020 8:17 AM

To: Public Hearings

Subject: Rezoning of 514/518 Sumas

I live around the corner from the subject property and am very much in favour of this redevelopment. It will provide much-
needed homes in a great location and will help revitalize lower Burnside Gorge. 
Beverley Bowes 
535 Manchester Road 
 
Sent from my iPad 
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